
“Proud of Exhibit”

Thank you to our Summer Academy and ESY staff for providing 
summer learning opportunities for our students.

Congratulations to the Maple Lake Trap participant Jakob 
Hickman who qualified for Nationals in Michigan this past 
weekend.

Thank you to our dedicated coaching staff for the 9-week Strength 
Agility Training, which averaged 60+ kids each week. 

Thank you to Brett Austin for donating a new wooden sign for the 
weight room and Wrestling room.


